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The advisory meeting was conducted with the representative of FICSI, the sector skill council
Industrialists and academicians. Ms. Mallika from FICSI suggested that the college can
develop QP aligned curriculum for level 6 and 7 which can be taken up by the students at
second and third years. It was recommended that the evaluation will be by both the college
and the NSDC. . Ms.Mallika Verma suggested that the Technical Know how and Best
Practices of the institution can be shared with FICSI which will enable them to share it with
other institutions at the National level. She appreciated the department for the steps taken for
the industrial training in two industries namely Megafoods, HECS.

These suggestions from the advisory committee meeting were taken up for discussion at the
Board of Studies meeting. The BoS suggestions are as follows:

16VF/VC/FA36: Food Analysis: The board suggested the removal of unit 1.3 and 2.2.

Inclusion of Sweet lime in unit 2.1 was recommended.

16VE/VA/BA3S: Basic Dietetics: Change of objectives to a)To provide as understanding of
the basics of Menu Planning and b) To equip the students to formulate diets based on dietary
guidelines, Inclusion of ‘Menu Planning’ in unit 1, ‘nutritional needs and RDA’ in Unit 2,
Deletion of Unit 4.4 and inclusion of ‘planning of diets for diabetes, weight management,

gastritis and ulcers’

16VF/VE/FP45: Food Packaging- Inclusion of ‘Migration test’ in Unit 3.2
Action Taken:
All the suggestions were implemented in the syllabus and was passed in the Academic

Council
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